

## **Little Strokes July 2023 Newsletter**

Little Strokes Swim Academy < littlestrokesswim@gmail.com>
Reply-To: littlestrokesswim@gmail.com

Wed, Jul 19, 2023 at 11:44 AM



## School Year 2023-2024 Information

If you were enrolled in the 2022-2023 School Year Session, you should have received an email this week regarding your class spot for the upcoming 2023-2024 School Year Session. Please respond to that email before Thursday, July 20th and let us know if you would like to keep your spot, change your spot, or take a break from lessons. If you are keeping the same spot, our staff will enroll your child in the 2023-2024 School Year Session, and your credit card on file will be charged for September's lessons around August 20th. The 2023-2024 School Year session runs from September 6th, 2023 to June 8th, 2024, and your child will stay in the same class spot the entire time pending any unexpected changes. In a few weeks, please login to your Parent Portal account in Jackrabbit to confirm the day, time and instructor. IF WE DO NOT HEAR BACK FROM YOU BY JULY 20TH, WE WILL ASSUME THAT YOU WANT TO KEEP THE SAME SPOT AS THE PREVIOUS SCHOOL YEAR AND WILL ENROLL YOUR CHILD(REN).

If you would like to change spots, were on a waitlist this year, or were newly enrolled this summer, you can enroll during Priority Registration on Monday, August 7th at 10:00AM.

If you are new to Little Strokes Swim Academy or haven't swum with us in the past year or so, you can enroll during General Public Registration on Monday, August 14th at 10:00AM.

The 2023-2024 School Year Session schedule is still being developed, and will be posted on our website once it is ready. The 2023-2024 School Year Session will run from September 6th, 2023 through June 8th, 2024.

## **Summer Break July 24th-30th**

Little Strokes will be closed for lessons, swim team, water aerobics, private pool rentals, and adult swim from Monday, July 24th through Sunday, July 30th. These days off have already been taken into account so there is no need to schedule a makeup or request a credit. All emails, phone calls and other communications will be responded to upon our return, and the pool will reopen on Monday, August 1st. Thank you for allowing our staff this time off to enjoy their families, take a vacation, or simply have fun at WaunaFest!

## **August Options for Ms. Emma's students**

Students enrolled with Ms. Emma will have their last days of lessons with her on July 21st. Emma will return to UW-Madison to continue her collegiate swimming career for the Badgers at that point. If your swimmer would like to continue swim lessons for the month of August, please contact our office at LittleStrokesSwim@gmail.com. We have lots of August openings available and can enroll your child in lessons with a different instructor for the remainder of the Summer Session, which ends on August 31st.

**BIG Splash** 

Sammy Foshay



Age: 7

Favorite Stroke: Dolphin

Swimming at Little Strokes Since: 2021

Loves: His family, playing baseball, and video games!

Ms. Lindsay says: "Sammy is an energetic and enthusiastic swimmer here at Little Strokes. He loves to do dolphin kicks and his favorite stroke is the butterfly. Sammy is always ready to learn new things when he comes to class. His favorite celebration is Shark Tank. Sammy is also very creative and often makes up his own new celebrations during class. Sammy is working on perfecting his breaststroke and his butterfly. Sammy is a wonderful student with an excellent attitude for learning new things!"

Just a friendly reminder to refrain from taking pictures, shooting videos and holding video calls/Face Timing while in the locker rooms. Please respect the privacy of all locker room patrons and keep phone use to a minimum. Thank you!

Thank you for your continued support! - Bill & Rachel Tygum

